
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Laura Hemmings

Address Lime View,The Green,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I fully object to this proposal as it will have an enormous and detrimental effect on the
countryside/wildlife and also the tranquillity of village life. I have no problem with the
current situation and have in fact grown up in the village with the noise of the scramblers on
occasional weekends, however for this to increase as well as the size of the event I fully
object to, as the noise and air pollution will drastically increase which in turn will have a
negative effect on physical and mental health and well-being. Furthermore,, the road to the
track is inadequate and has been damaged already by the amount of event traffic and can
be dangerous as the entrance is in a bend.
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